WORLDCOM

ARC-MOD-2001 0530-00123

1B2001000671
WorldCom. Inc.

March 19.2002

William F. Caton

Acting Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, SW.

Washington, DC 20554

Scott A. Shefferman
Associate Counsel
International Affairs
Law and Public Policy

1133 19th Street NW
Washington, DC 20036

1202 736 6064

Fax 1202 736 6083
scott.shefferman@wcom.com

Re: International Settlements Policy Modification for Change in the

Accounting Rate for International Message Telephone Service with

Mexico - ARC-MOD-2001 0530-00123

Dear Mr. Caton:

By this letter, WorldCom, Inc. hereby withdraws the above-referenced Request
for Modification for a change in the accounting rate with Telmex S.A. de C.V. that was
filed on May 30, 2001. WorldCom will file a new petition reflecting further rate

decreases between the parties in the very near future.

Pursuant to section 1.1206(b)(1) of the Commission’s rules, 47 C.F.R. §
1.1206(b)( 1). an original and one copy of this letter are being provided to you for

inclusion in the public record of the above-referenced proceeding.

Sincerely,

Aot h—

Scott A. Shefferman

Cec: J ackic Ruff
Claudia Fox
Lisa Choi
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